
ARGENTINE EXPERT ELECTED TO THE SUBCOMMITTEE ON THE PREVENTION OF 
TORTURE

On 25 October,  Argentine candidate Enrique Font was elected to serve on the UN 
Subcommittee for  the Prevention of  Torture,  during the 4th Meeting of the States 
Parties to the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and other Cruel, 
Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment. During the meeting, candidates were 
elected to fill  the vacancies of the members of the Subcommittee whose mandates 
expire on 31 December this year. It is worth mentioning that the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs played an important role in the promotion of Dr. Font who, after the demarches 
undertaken, was finally successfully elected. 


